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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Additional Pilot Boarding Position – Kilo Anchorages – Commencing Tuesday 13th 

September 2022 
 

Mariners are advised that an additional Kilo Pilot Boarding position will be established in 
position 56°05.5’’N 003° 04.1’’W (see below chartlet) for vessels LOA 150m or more boarding a 
Pilot when inbound to the Forth Estuary from the Kilo Anchorages  
 
The Kilo Pilot Boarding Position will come into operation on Tuesday 13th September 2022 @ 
0001BST. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
Status of previously published notices:  
 
No 10 of 2019 remains in force 
 
No 04 of 2020 remains in force. 
 
Nos 07, 14, 73 of 2021 remain in force 
 
No 04, 17, 21, 26, 28, 29, 32, 42, 45, 50, 55, 68, 80, 83 and 85 of 2022 remain in force 

 

Colin Campbell 

Marine Compliance Manager 

 


